
Loreburn Primary School   Tel:01387 254610           e.mail:  loffice300@ea.dumgal.sch.uk 
School Blog  - https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/dg/LoreburnPrimarySchool/ 

Loreburn Primary School 

                                                         8th  February 2013 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
It was nice to see so many parents at our Parents’ Evening last night. I hope you found it 
informative and we would be obliged if you would complete and return the evaluation slip. 
Our absences have finally begun to fall and most children have now returned to  school. 
 
We were very grateful to John Caskie, Jane Brown and Avril Kerr for judging our senior pupil’s 
Scots’ Recitation competition. 
This year’s winners were: 
 
Primary 1  
1st  Fergus Reynolds Lewis ,       2nd Chloe Pflanz                3rd  Ben Hunter  
 
Primary 2 
1st Maya Zanna    2nd Nerissa Tung   3rd Alyssa Dickie 
 
Primary 3  
1st Bradley Hay    2nd Don Jeffries   3rd Nathan Donaldson  
 
Primary 4 
1st Lucy Jin                   2nd Rory Gordon   3rd Oscar Drybrough  
 
Primary 5  
1st = Kyla Armstrong  and Eve Cunliffe     3rd Tyler Barnard 
 
Primary 6 
1st Neil Gillon    2nd Ewan Robertson  3rd Harry McCabe 
 
Primary 7  
1st Neil Macdonald    2nd Jemma Gordon   3rd Sarah O’Connor  
 
Film Night  
Our next Film night is on Friday 1st March. We will let you know nearer the time which films will be 
on offer. 
 
100 Club 
January’s winner was Louisa Spratt and February’s winner was Lisa Maxwell. 
 

Holiday and In service Day Reminder  
School is closed for holiday on the 11th and 12th of February for In service. This may differ from 
the secondary schools. 
 

Chinese New Year  
We have been celebrating Chinese New Year with some classes in school this week. If you would 
like to celebrate, you can go along to a free event at Dumfries and Galloway Multicultural Centre 
building in Dumfries on 11th February at 4p.m. Take along a small dish of your choice and join in 
the celebration of the year of the Snake starting with the Chinese Lion Dance. 
 
Out of School Achievements 
Sean Taylor  has now gained his Red Stripe Belt in karate at grading last Sunday. Well done! 
 

Yours sincerely, 
Head Teacher 

 
  


